

Curbside Check Out

January was supposed to be the month we added in grades K and 1 for curbside check out.

However, due to the new information shared by Dr.

Holmen on the return-to-school efforts, we have decided to hold off



on teaching a new procedure that might confuse students and families during this transition. Please stay tuned for additional information about when K and 1st grade will be able to check out books from the Redmond Elementary Library. As always, for students in grades 2-5, current deadlines, dates and information can be found on the library web page.

https://redmond.lwsd.org/academics/library

Family Library Night



Our next Family Library Night will be on Thursday, January 21st at 6:00PM.

The theme for this event will be "Diversity". There will be many stories read, and less adults talking. Please come and join us for a cozy night of stories that highlight many diverse cultures and life experiences.

If you missed the meeting in November, or are unable to attend live in January, you can access a recording of these meetings from the Redmond Elementary Library Website. https://redmond.lwsd.org/academics/library

Scholastic Book Fair is Back! Virtually!



Since we cannot be together in-person right now, I th ought it would be fun to bring the Book Fair to you. You will be able to browse virtual cases, make your purchases online, and have the books delivered right to your home! All purchases that contain **books only** will be eligible for free shipping.

There will be a teacher wish list option where you can donate dollars to your teacher's *eWallet*, so they can make selections for their classroom libraries from the virtual fair.

Visit the Redmond Elementary Library web page for a count down and a fair link closer to the fair dates.

Save the dates! The Online Scholastic Book Fair will be

January 25th - February 7th

This is just in time for Spring conference week. For more information about what the online book fair will be like, you can watch this video on YouTube.

https://youtu.be/4u8e9BRm6Bw

Library Wish List!

We have added <u>107</u> books to the library collection! Each donated book receives a commemorative book plate to honor the donor.



If you would like to donate to the Redmond Elementary Library collection, you can view the wish list at https://tinyurl.com/y6h3tbgz